
 
RUTLISH APP 
Coming Soon! 

Get Ready to download the new Rutlish App! 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Here at Rutlish we will be introducing a new digital communications tool specifically       designed for parent/carer 
communications. 
 
The Rutlish App allows you to see live updates about your child’s education meaning you will    never miss a 
moment of your child’s learning Journey. 
 
Receive alerts and keep updated with School News, Trips, Learning Activities, Important Announcements, 
Key Dates and Events, Attendance Information and  much more! 
 
You will be receiving an enrolment message on Friday 25th March 2022, and both priority one and 
two contacts with parental responsibility will be provided with an enrolment code, plus instructions 
on how to download the App.  The App will go live after the Easter Holidays on Tuesday 19th April 
2022. 
 
 

Look out for your Enrolment message  
and instructions coming soon! 

 
 


